
 

  

FINDELBANK (WWW.FINDELBANK.COM) 

The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) is warning the public about the activities of 
Findelbank, which irregularly offers financial services and credit in Belgium. 

Findelbank is falsely using an existing Belgian address to offer financial services and credit to 
consumers. 

Moreover, Findelbank is not licensed to offer financial services and products and credit in Belgium. 
For all these reasons, the FSMA therefore advises against accepting offers from Findelbank. More 
information on investment and credit fraud can be found on the FSMA's website. 

Would you like to enquire more generally as to whether a transaction being proposed complies with 
the financial legislation? Please use the search function on the FSMA website. You can also contact 
the FSMA directly via the consumer contact form. 
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